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CustomerInfo 
 

USA – Delays at APM Terminal (New York)            

 

January 24, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Customer, 

 
 

We are currently experiencing higher dwells for containers being transferred to the rail 

(import and export).  This is primarily the result of a surge in imports and labor 

shortages in the Port of NYNJ at the end of 2018.  Hapag-Lloyd is working together 

with Millennium Rail (the on dock rail facility), our rail providers and APM to clear a 

back log of containers at the port. We expect the situation to return to normal with four 

to six weeks. 

 

Meanwhile our customers may experience longer than normal delivery times for 

containers moving to inland destinations. 

. 

 

 
For further information, please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd office. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hapag-Lloyd AG. 
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